
Dear  

I strongly support bill H7382.  

 

This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed housing for URI 
students as has been done for decades.  

 

The town would rather have 1,200 empty bedrooms than providing housing.  

 

The property taxes and expenses keep going up and we are now limited to the use of our 
property. 

This property has been in the family for a while  and we never struggled  so much to keep it and 
keep up with expenses like we have the last 3 years. 

  

PLEASE PROTECT OUR PROPERTY RIGHTS! 

  

 

Joe Alves 

 

RI Residence 

11 Jenny Lane 

Narragansett, RI 02882 

 

RENTAL PROPERTY 

6 Ashton Lane  

Narragansett, RI 02882 

 


